2017 - 2018 Supply List

Dear Parents and Guardians,

I am so excited to have your child in my class next year! Please contact me if you have any questions. My email is edondero@bloomfield.k12.nj.us. I look forward to working closely with you.

The following is a list of recommended supplies for the classroom. I have purchased the basics, but if there are any special crayons or markers your child prefers, you may send those in. Please don't spend any more than \$20. The tissues and baby wipes are our greatest need throughout the year.

- 3 packages of baby wipes
- 5 boxes of tissues
- 2 containers of Clorox or Lysol wipes
- 2 containers of hand sanitizer

Please no binders or pencils sharpeners. Some supplies may need to be replenished as the year goes on. Your support is greatly appreciated!

Have a fantastic summer!

Mrs. Dondero